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I've already submitted my opinion in which I strongly oppose this bill.  As you know, 

boats cause a fraction of a percent of the erosion on the Willamette in the Newberg 

Pool.  Most, by far, is mother nature and landowner's poor decisions on bank 

vegetation.  Boating is one of the most wonderful activities for families to take 

advantage of.  Further restricting boating activity in the Newberg Pool is unnecessary 

and foolish. 


